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10th June 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting event that will be taking place on Tuesday 17th 

June. We will be hosting a Viking Day, during which the children will explore the fascinating 

aspects of life as a Viking! 

 

Pupils will engage in a variety of activities designed to provide them with a deeper 

understanding of the Viking invasion and subsequent settlement. Additionally, we will be 

having a ‘Viking feast’ – a central part of Norse culture. Please note your child will still have 

lunch as usual. 

 

We would encourage all children to wear a simple Viking-themed costume; we believe that this 

will not only add to the excitement of the day, but also help the children engage more fully with 

the topic. 

 

We appreciate your support in making this day a memorable experience for the children. Should 

you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

I look forward to a day filled with learning and fun.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Stephanie Mayne 

Year 4 Class Teacher 
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